CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948+ Tahlequah, OK 74465 0948
(918) 456-0671

April 11, 1994

Ms. Nancy Woodhull
Freedom Forum

1101 Wilson Boulevard
22nd Floor

Arlington, VA 22209

Dear Nancy:

wilma p. Mankiller
Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher
Deputy Chief

Thank you so much for the wonderful i1ntroduction and for the great

company at dinner.

I certainly hope our paths cross again at some point and 1 look

forward to reading your book.

Best wishes to you and your daughter as you continue to conspire on

behalf of women.

Sincerely,

Willma P. Mankiller
Principal Chief



